
Dated: 21.02.17 

 
Subjedct: Regarding Submission of NO Due Slips  

 

 

 

All passout students Batch 2011-15 and 2012-16 are hereby informed to submit 

their No Due Slips for refund of Security Amount upto 05.03.2017 positively. After 

that no request will be entertained. 

 

Sd/ on 21.02.17 

Admin Officer 

     


